
 

 

 

 

 

 

‘March Together’ says thanks 

On behalf of the ‘March Together’ Committee, I would like to thank the many 
volunteers, sponsors, walkers and pledge donors for supporting the 4th annual 
‘March Together’ walkathon. Your generous contribution of time, talent, 
sponsorship and pledges contributed to the success of this year’s march. 

As a result of your efforts, over $10,500 was raised to help the most vulnerable in 
our community of Grey-Bruce with emergency support services. The proceeds will 
be shared equally by the six host organizations (Canadian Mental Health 
Association Brunch Program, OSHaRE Hot Meal Program, Safe ‘n Sound Housing 
Crisis Support, Salvation Army Food Bank, United Way of Bruce Grey Utility 
Program and YMCA Housing Support Services) to help people who are living in 
crisis from hunger, cold and homelessness.  

By supporting ‘March Together’, you are improving lives. Thank you! Your support 
is sincerely appreciated. 

Susan Hewitson 
Chair, ‘March Together’ Committee 
 


